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September 14, 2012

FILED ELECTRONICALY AND VIA HAND DELIVERY

Debra Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: Northern Utilities. Inc. — New Hampshire. Firm Sales Service
Re-Entry Fee Filing: Winter Season 201 2-2013

Dear Director Howland:

In accordance with Northern Utilities, Inc. (“Northern”) Delivery Service
Terms and Conditions, Appendix D, Firm Sales Service Re-Entry Fee Bill
Adjustment (“Fee”), Northern is filing herewith, its annual report regarding the
system average capacity cost for the twelve month period ending October 31,
2013 (2012-2013 Report). The Fee is included on Northern’s Fifth Revised
Page 170-b, which is being filed in the Company’s September 14, 2012 Cost
of Gas filing. Page 1 of the 2012-2013 Report includes the customer and
billing activity for the prior year beginning November 1, 2011, associated with
the assessment of this Fee.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel
free to call.

Respectfully submitted,

George H. Simmons, Jr

Enclosure

cc: Alexander Speidel, Staff Counsel
Rorie Hollenberg, OCA
Susan Geiger, Orr & Reno

Geoipe H. Simmons, Jr
Manager, Regulatory Services

6 Liberty Lane West
Hampton, NH 03842

Phone: 603-773-6534
Fax: 603-773-6734

simmons@unitil.com


